


Poster Session Assignment

What is the goal/objective of the Poster Session Assignment? Students will personalize, implement and articulate a deep understanding of how their tutoring skills have been improved by at least one of the certification workshops. 

What should it look like? The poster should be a standard size 36 x 48 inch, white or black, tri-fold poster. When designing the poster, artistic flair isn’t discouraged. Graphically relevant, visually pleasing design of the poster is appropriate, but the poster is not merely a collage. A poster that has a simple, well-organized presentation of necessary information can be just as effective.

What am I supposed to make the poster about?  Demonstrate how a specific skill or skills were gained and applied to your tutoring practice as a result of at least one of the Certification Workshops.  

How should I display the content? There is not just one way to illustrate an idea. Economy of visual space can make the message clearer, however. We recommend “visual bites” for the main poster (graphs, data sets, quotes, key ideas, flow charts, etc) with longer text being offered as a handout to accompany the poster.

How will I present it? During the Awards Ceremony, you will be present with your poster for viewing and questions. However, you will not give a formal oral presentation.

When is it due? This assignment is designed as a mandatory part of the certification process. At any time during the Level I or Level II certification workshops, a tutor may choose to substitute the poster assignment for any ONE of the workshop assignments, but must then be relevant to that workshop’s content. Like all other homework, the poster’s completion must be signed off by the workshop facilitator before certification can be awarded. 
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